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ORANGE COUNTY FREE CLINIC CELEBRATES                         
10-YEAR ANNIVERSARY! 

The Orange County Free Clinic opened its doors on July 24, 2007 - 10 years ago, 

it’s mission - to serve the uninsured residents of Orange County who had no ac-

cess to basic health care needs.  The humble beginning of the free clinic may not 

be known to all.  Started by a dedicated group of concerned and committed com-

munity members, the free clinic operated out of the Orange County Health De-

partment every Tuesday night seeing walk-in patients.  In the first year, the free 

clinic had 86 charts on the wall.  10 years later, the Clinic now has over 3,000 

charts on the wall! 

Now the Clinic is celebrating it’s 10-year anniversary at a new location, 101 C 

Woodmark Street, in the Silk Mill Complex.  Patients are seen by appointment 

Monday - Thursday and still on Tuesday evenings for walk-in clinic.  The Clinic 

is now equipped with four exam rooms, a laboratory, nurses station, patient 

counseling/consultation room, Medication Assistance Program (MAP) office and 

administrative offices, all necessary to handle the increase in patient numbers 

and keep up with the demand for services.   

“We’ve been booming around here”, says Executive Director, Dorren Brown.  

“The Clinic continues to grow - helping more and more people every day”. 

10 years later – the Orange County Free Clinic, is proudly still providing Com-

munity Based Care for Those 

in Need. 

COME ROCK & ROCK 

WITH A LITTLE FUNK & SOUL  

10-YEAR ANNIVERSARY PARTY! 

Please join us on Friday, July 

21, 2017 for our 10-Year Anni-

versary Party!  The party starts 

at 6 pm and will be held at 

Madison at the Mill.  This night of fun includes a BBQ dinner and dancing to live music 

from Motown-funk band the The Unsuitables.  Tickets are $25/person.  We will also 

have door prizes and a 50/50 raffle! Please call (540) 672-3530 for more information! 
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 150 guests turned out for a special evening on February 4, 2017 selling out our 8th annual “Share Your Heart 

for Health Care” Dinner-Dance.  This year the event was held at the beautiful award-winning Inn at Willow 

Grove in Orange. 

 The benefit included the highly anticipated silent auction, live raffle, cocktail hour, 3 course meal and dancing 

to live music from the band 180. 

“We are so pleased and thankful for the people who support our mission and attend our largest annual fund-

raiser, the funds raised are critical for our organization”, Dr. Randy Merrick, Board President of OCFC stated.  

“Financial donations and the dedication of our volunteers allow us to keep our doors open for the thousands of 

Orange County residents who rely on the clinic for medical care and prescriptions”. 

The silent auction and cocktail hour kicked off the evening under the tent in the Ruins at the Inn and a 3-

course plated dinner was served in the Barn.  Long-time volunteer with the free clinic, Bob Vasquez said, “We 

look forward to this event every year, great people for a great cause and I have to say, the dinner was absolutely 

delicious this year!” 

Dr. Randy Merrick, Dorren Brown and Lucy B. Alexander presented Vice President of the OCFC board, Tom 

Merlo, with the Anne Russel Gwyn Robertson Humanitarian Award.  Tom was accompanied by his wife Carol 

as he accepted the award. Owners of the Inn, David and Charlene Scibal, were also thanked by Dr. Merrick 

along with the guests, donors and the very generous event sponsors. 

Dancing followed the dinner back at the Ruins with music from the 

band 180, returning for their 3rd year to play the benefit.  180 kept 

guests dancing well into the night as they cheered for more. 

Congratulations goes out to raffle winner, Dr. Caroline Godine, 

who won an overnight stay at the Inn at Willow Grove!  

The Orange County Free Clinic raised nearly $45,000, all of which 
will go directly to patient care and to the day to day operations of 
the free clinic. 

5 OVER 50 AWARD GOES TO DORREN! 

THANK YOU FOR SHARING YOUR HEART FOR HEALTH CARE! 

Aging Together announced its 2017 

“Five Over Fifty” Award nominees, 

and Dorren Brown, Executive Di-

rector of the Orange County Free 

Clinic was selected to represent 

Orange County this year. 

Dorren has been the Executive Di-

rector of the Orange County Free 

Clinic since 2008.  Brown came to 

the clinic after retiring from 31 

years in the education field.  She 

taught Middle School in Madison 

County for 24 years, and then 

served in administration in Charlottesville, VA at John-

son Elementary School as the Principal. She has dedi-

cated her life to helping others as she continues to do 

through her work at the free clinic.  She is well known 

for her compassion, helping hand and her kind spirit. 

Aging Together is a collaborative ef-

fort to help our localities prepare for 

an unprecedented growth in the old-

er population.  They assure that resi-

dents will have the services and sup-

ports they need as they age here in 

Culpeper, Fauquier, Madison, Or-

ange and Rappahannock counties.   

Dorren joins other honorees: Dr. 

Hortense Jackson of Culpeper, 

John W. McCarthy of Fauquier, 

Robin Corum of Madison and 

Bev Atkins of Rappahannock.  

The “Five Over Fifty” Ceremony will take place on Fri-

day, April 21, 2017, 6:30 pm at the County Club of Cul-

peper.  Tickets are $30. To purchase tickets please visit:  

agingtogether.org 
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Dorren Brown, Executive Director OCFC 



 

CLINIC DOUBLES PATIENT VISITS WITH TWO 
NURSE PRACTITIONERS! 

Last September, when the Orange County Free Clinic moved into its 
new location we hired two part-time Family Nurse Practitioners 
(FNPs) to see patients during daytime appointments.  By having two 
providers, the clinic can now see twice the amount of patients each 
week – meeting the growing demands for chronic care management 
and acute care visits.   

Our two new NP’s are Victoria Jenkins and Allison Walkowski.  Vic-
ki worked at Culpeper Hospital Medical Center for 21 years and Alli-
son came to us after graduating and receiving her degree from 
Georgetown University.  Both joined our team in September 2016 
after the move to our new location.  In addition to daytime hours, 
volunteer providers, Dr. Randolph Merrick, Dr. Eve Bargmann and 
Dr. Michael Silvester, see walk-in patients on Tuesday evenings.  On 
average, providers are seeing anywhere from 80-90 patients a week.   

It’s our goal to give our patients the best possible care while at the 
free clinic.  Patients seen at the free clinic receive a full health as-
sessment, lab work, one-on-one consultations with a provider and 
patient education.  If further diagnoses require action, our providers 
write specialists’ referrals for patients.  With our long-standing affil-
iation with Culpeper Hospital Medical Center, X-rays, CT Scans, 
EKGs and ultrasounds are provided.  We also have a partnership 
with LabCorp who provides all lab testing.   

The Clinic makes referrals to other community partners as well, 
such as, Dermatology PLC of Orange and Dr. Samuel Schustek for 
podiatry.  The UVA Mammogram Van comes to the clinic monthly to 
provide free mammograms, Fredericksburg Counseling Services 
provides an on-site Counselor and FAHASS provides monthly HIV 
Screenings.   

In order to continue to fund two Nurse Practitioners, the OCFC has 
applied for a 3 year Virginia Health Care Foundation (VHCF) grant 

to support our 
NP Program.  
Grant awards 
will be an-
nounced mid-
June 2017.   

WHAT WE DO 

The Orange County Free 

Clinic (OCFC) is dedicated 

to the belief that everyone 

should have access to 

health care services.  Our 

mission is to continue to 

provide primary medical 

care and prescription as-

sistance to the residents of 

Orange County who do not 

have the resources to meet 

basic health care needs.   

Most commonly diag-

nosed chronic illnesses 

among our patients are 

hypertension, diabetes, 

depression, asthma and 

COPD.  

 

WHO WE SERVE 

Patients must be residents 

of Orange County with no 

health insurance and with 

a household income at or 

below 200% of the Federal 

Poverty Level. 

 

WHAT WE OFFER 

The health status of each 
patient is determined and 
assessed by reviewing rec-
ords, taking comprehen-
sive medical histories and 
preforming physical ex-
ams.  The OCFC provides 
laboratory tests, through a 
partnership with LabCorp; 
X-rays, CT Scans and ul-
trasounds through a part-
nership with UVA Culpep-
er Medical Center; and 
counseling services pro-
vided by Fredericksburg 
Counseling Services. 

Victoria Jenkins, NP (Left) & Allison Walkowski, NP 
(Right) 
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Tony Hodge (left) and John DeViney (right)  players in the  
Tee Up for Health Care  2016 Golf Tournament to benefit the OCFC  at 
Meadows Farms Golf Course, October 2016 

 

      ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT RETURNS 

The OCFC ‘s “Tee Up for Health Care” joins forces with the “Tony 

Fogliani Memorial Golf Tournament” and makes it’s debut this fall.  

The 15th Annual Tony Fogliani Memorial Tournament partnership 

will help to grow the number of tournament players wanting to play 

golf in Orange County and give back to a great cause at the same 

time!  Doug Ponton, OCFC Board Member and his wife Dr. Elaine 

Fogliani will team up with Aly Hodge, OCFC’s tournament coordi-

nator, honoring the life of Tony Fogliani through this very special 

event.  The tournament will be held on Sunday, September 17, 

2017 at Meadows Farms Golf Course in Locust Grove.  All pro-

ceeds will go directly to benefit the Orange County Free Clinic….be 

on the look out for information to come! 

WELCOME NEW BOARD MEMBERS! 

TOURNAMENT  JOINS FORCES 

We are pleased to introduce two new OCFC board members, Doug 

Ponton and Barry Barr.  Doug is the owner, president and operator of 

Quantum Leap Fitness since 1987.  He is also the Sportswriter for the 

Orange County Review and a 5th generation Farmer in Orange County, 

VA.  Barry Barr, a retired Social Work Supervisor for 26 years with the 

Fairfax County Department of Family Services and Adult Protective 

Services.  He investigated reports of abuse, neglect, and exploitation of 

adults over 60 as well as arranged placement and care for adults with 

mental and physical disabilities.   

Both will join the Board at the April 17th OCFC Board of Directors 

meeting. 

AND THE 
AWARD 

GOES TO…... 
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2017 HUMANITARIAN 

AWARD  HONOREE 

Congratulations to Tom 
Merlo, Vice President of the 
OCFC, who is this year’s re-
cipient of the Anne Russell 
Gwyn Robertson Humani-
tarian Award.  The award 
was presented at the 8th an-
nual Dinner-Dance, held at 
the Inn at Willow Grove.  
Tom was instrumental in 
acquiring the new space for 
the clinic’s relocation last 
year.  He drew up the blue-
prints and designed the in-
terior, to meet the demands 
of what was required in the 
larger facility to best serve 
the patients, staff and vol-
unteers.  Both Tom and his 
wife Carol have been volun-
teering with the free clinic 
for over 7 years.  He was 
honored for his longstand-
ing service and dedication 
to the mission of the free 
clinic.    

Tom Merlo, V.P., OCFC 



 

Thank You In-Kind Donors! 

Kenneth Anderson 
Pete Angersbach  

Eve Bargmann, MD 
Joan Baumgardner, RN 

Janice Beach 
Meredith Beachy 
Diane Bolduc, RN 

Glen Borror 
Denise Boyce, CNA 

Dorren Brown 
Olivia Carr 

Jude Christian, NP 
Carrie Clark 
Tori Dade 

Joanna Davies, RN 
Mariah Dermody, RN 

Phyllis DeJarnette 
Donna Diaz 

Carol Erwin, NP 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR HARDWORKING VOLUNTEERS! 
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Katy Estrada 
Tina Foster 

Amber Gooch 
Greta Haggerty 

Alma Hochstetler  
David Hochstetler 
Elaine Hochstetler 

Rosalyn Hochstetler 
Aly Hodge 

Mary Hodge  
Tony Hodge  

Sheila Hoffman 
Andy Hromyak 
Sue Hromyak 

Vicki Jenkins, NP 
Erin Kalan, DO 
Catherine Kipps 
Jonathan Kipps 

Mary Beth Madison 

 
Ophelia McClung, RN 

Carol Merlo 
Tom Merlo 

Randolph Merrick, MD 
Michelle Neverdon 

Jason Neverdon 
Carol Nisly 

Crystal Nisly 
Loretta Nisly, RN 
Jean Oelrich, RN 

Emma Peachy, LPN 
Brittany Reid 

Carolyn Rimert 
Loraine Schrock, LPN 

John Seymour 
Michael Silvester, MD 

Martha Neff Smith, RN 
Susan Southard 

Leighann Staples 

Germanna Nursing Students 
Katherine Stutzman, RN 

April Taylor 
Elizabeth Taylor 
Eugene Triplett 

Ina Troyer 
Kirsten Underwood 

Bob Vasquez 
Elinor Vasquez  

Allison Walkowski, NP 
Kecia Waters 

Janice Weaver, RN 
Quentin Weaver 

Caleb Weirich 
Sheryl Weirich 

Donna White, RN 
Lisa Wilson 
Leona Yoder  

Joanne Yoder, RN 

AARP of Orange 
Lida Abedi 

Delores Ahlborn 
Linda Armstrong 

Americares 
Sterline Barringer  

BD Diabetic Supplies 
Ivy Beasley 

Beggar’s Banquet  
Thomas Blankenbaker 
Bluemont Nephrology 

Louise Brock 
Bridget Bryant 

Mark and Mary Ellen Bruno 
Charlottesville Dermatology 

Randy Cooper 
County of Orange 

Culpeper Free Clinic 
Bobbye Davies 

Phyllis DeJarnette 
Dermatology PLC 

Direct Relief 
Dominion Marketing 
Jasmine Easterwood 
Elmwood at Sparks 

Sam and Sharon Elswick 
Every Woman’s Life 

Susan Fletcher 
Fredericksburg Counseling 

Charles Furrow 
Linda Gallup 

 

Maryvonne Gasparini 
Robert Gausman 
Shirley Graham 

Debra Haley 
Dot Hanson 

Hantzmon Wiebel, LLP  
Tony and Mary Hodge 

The Holladay House B & B 
Andy and Sue Hyromak 
The Inn at Willow Grove 

Innovative Healthcare and 
Laser Therapy 

Donald E Giles, Jr. 
Kay Culpeper WMU Circle 

David Kipps 
Nathaniel Kipps 

LabCorp. of America 
LOW Lions Club 

LOW Lioness Club 
Barbara Leake 
Lynne G. Lewis 

Little Zion Baptist Church 
Julia Lloyd  

Madison Gardens 
James Madison’s Montpelier 

Mary Beth Madison 
Martha Martin 
Fred Matthies 

Dr. Ohn Maung 
Meadows Farms Golf Course 

Dr. Anna McGhee 

 
Tom and Carol Merlo 

Dr. Randy Merrick 
Sharon Merrick 

Mt. View Nursing Home 
Carol Nisly 

Crystal Nisly 
Orange Baptist Church 

Orange Chamber of Commerce 
Orange County Branch NAACP 

Orange Pharmacy 
Orange Presbyterian Church 

The Pasternack Family 
Bernice Payton 
Cyn Pedersen 

H. Grey Peregoy 
Mike Peregoy 

Plow and Hearth 
Chip and Mary Queitzsch 

Karen Read 
Michael Remorenko 
Wanda Richardson  

Carolyn Rimert 
Betty Ryalls 

Cathy Schroeder 
Dr. Samuel Schustek 

J.D. Slade 
Anthony Smith 

Marty Smith 
Laura Somerville 
John B. Stanley 

Adam, Catherine & Ethan 
Stanton 

Rickie Strother 
Merrill Strange 

StoneFire Station 
Frank Thomas III 

Total Eye 
Town of Gordonsville 

Town of Orange 
Trader Joe’s 

Marie Utz 
UVA Culpeper Hospital 

UVA Mobile Mammography 
Bob and Elinor Vasquez 

Virginia Community Bank 
Dr. Myron Wasiuta 

Jim Weaver 
Todd Weaver & Lindsey Lee 

Donna White 
Whole Foods Market 
Wilderness Pharmacy 

Paul and Nancy Williams 
Ken Wilson 

Michael Wilson 
Shirley Wood 
Robert Wright 

Tom Young 
ZIPrint 

“It takes each of us to make a difference for all of us.” - Jackie Mutcheson 



 

BACKERS  
$10,000 + 
 
Adiuvans Relief Fund                               

Baer Foundation/Karla Baer                             

Thomas and Karen Bond                    

Dominion Foundation                        

Florence Bryan Fowlkes                     

Porter and Mary Goss                         

Brian R. Hall, OBE                                                                                                                     

The Kempe Family                             

Monticello Comm. Surgery Center                                         

Town of Orange, Virginia                                            

Virginia Association of Free &         

Charitable Clinics                                     

Virginia Health Care Foundation                                                                                                                                                           

 

FELLOWS 

$5000 to $9,999 
 

Anonymous                                          

Beirne Carter Foundation                                                              

CACF                                                    

James and Ginger Collins                     

Culpeper Wellness Foundation                                                                                                       

County of Orange                                    

Gordonsville Medical Aid Fund                                           

Matthew and Pamela Hudson                                  

James H.T. McConnell, Jr.                          

Michael and Nancy Miller                  

Valley Charitable Trust  

 
 
PARTNERS  
$1,000 to $4,999                                                     
 

Anonymous                                                  

Advantage Specialty, Inc.                                                                         

American Woodmark Foundation                                               

Berry General & Mechanical                                              

Dr. Eve Bargmann                                               

Eric and Jerry Lee Chafin                                                                     

Clark Family Foundation                            

Dellis and Sharon Compton                      

Walter and Berenice Craigie   

Elmwood at Sparks                                                                                                                                                                                  

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church   Wayne 

and Marie Harrell                                         

Hintermann Family Foundation            

Randy and Rossie Hutcheson                         

The Inn at Willow Grove                         

Laughlin-Beers Foundation                                                            

Mike and Betty Long                                  

Mary Beth Madison                                    

Paul and Diane Manning                             

Mary Washington Healthcare                      

Mason Insurance Agency Inc. 

Chuck and Ann Mason                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Barry McNamara and Inge Verweij                                                                                                                                                                                               

Dr. and Mrs. Samuel Menefee                      

Tom and Carol Merlo                                   

Dr. and Mrs. Randolph Merrick                    

The Miller Firm, LLC.                              

Mountain View Nursing Home                

Restaurant Pomme                                        

St. Thomas Episcopal Church                        

David & Charlene Scibal                                

Bill Speiden                                                  

John and Mary Lew Sponski                           

Trinity United Methodist Church            

UVA Culpeper Hospital                                                                           

Virginia National Bank                               

Wal-Mart Store #7016  

Wal-Mart Store #1780                             

Wells Fargo Foundation                           

Howard & Martha Zaritsky  

 

COLLEAGUES  

$500 to $999  
 

AARP Chapter 5239 Locust Grove       

Lucy B. Alexander                              

Brook and Hilda Altman                       

Belmont Club of Women                     

Michael and Joyce Bosworth              

Tony and Marta Buzzelli                     

Chris and Maggie Colby                      

Robert and Bobbye Davies                                                                            

Joan Davis                                                      

Rudy and Cynthia DeCanio         

Elmwood Farm                            

John and Dana Faulconer                                                             

Ann Friberg                                              

Paul Gallis                                               

Teel and Linda Goodwin                                                       

Shirley Graham                                        

Sean and Karen Gregg                           

Grelen Nursery                                                                                                        

Joe and Marge Grills                                          

Anthony and Mary Hodge                  

Horst and Elisabeth Kohlstadt                                         

Low Lioness Club                                     

Little Zion Baptist Church                   

Macedonia Christian Church              

John and Gail Marshall                         

Allen and Corky Miller                        

Richard and Susan Oliver                 

Blaise and Aniko Pasztory                         

Doug Ponton and Elaine Fogliani   

Woody and Frances Purcell                                                   

Michael Roddy                                          

Ed and Amanda Scott                            

Carolyn Sedwick                                   

Charlie and Mary Lou Seilheimer    

Howell Taylor                                                                                            

Frank and Zan Thomas                                     

Charlotte Tieken                                 

Town of Gordonsville                                              

Bob and Elinor Vasquez  

Wal-Mart Store #4638                                                         

 

THANK YOU TO ALL 

OUR DONORS! 

Financial Summary 

December 1, 2015 -  

December 31, 2016 

 



 

 
 
ADVOCATES  
$250 to $499 
 

Bill and Margaret Anderson                        
Phil and Susie Audibert                                  
Barry and Jane Barr                                                              
Charles Bowman                                       
Christ Episcopal Church                                                                                                                  
Joan Davis                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Jeffrey and Karen Dwyer                          
Donald Foss                                                                                                      
Linda Gallup                                                   
Joe and Linda Gegg                                        
Andy and Sue Hromyak                             
Anne Loebs                                                  
Dudley and Elis Olsson                           
Shirley Olsson                                               
Orange County Branch NAACP                                                                                                                        
Chip and Mary Stroh Queitzsch               
Rodney and Gina Sedwick                         
Greta Shaw                                                     
Joel Silverman and Gail Babnew                                                      
Adam and Catherine Stanton                    
Sun Valley Film Festival                           
Frank and Bernice Walker                                 

 

SUPPORTERS 
$100 to $249                             
 
 
AARP Orange Chapter #5373                    
Sharon Allen                                                  
Heidi and Robert Atwood                                          
Sara Lee Barnes                                                     
Richard and Pat Barnhardt                       
Frank Berry                                                  
Donald Bowler                                              
Pen and Suzanne Bresee                                                       
Louise Brock                                                  
Steven and Catherine Brooks                                                                    
Dorothy Browning                                                                                                                
Charlotte Buttrick                                       
Henry and Judy Carter                        
Richard Clore                                                
Rebecca Gilmore Coleman                         
Alice W. Colvin                                                                                           
Stephen and Sandra Cushman                                                             

 
 

SUPPORTERS CON’D 
$100 to $249                             
 
John Davies III                                                
John DeViney                                              
Elizabeth Dole                                                                         
Janet Faulconer                                        
Tammy and Clyde Firman                          
Lee and Sandra Frame                              
Bernard Friesz                                             
Doc and Barb Garnett                                 
David and Linda Gibson                           
Chip and Caroline Godine                                        
Eugene and Megan Hack                                    
Ed and Ada Harvey                                
Bucky and Gwen Hill                                
Elizabeth Holt                                           
Martha Alsop Kent                            
Lakeside Title and Escrow                        
David Laylin & Carol Hallman                          
Carmen and Cathy Marco                                   
Eric Matthies                                           
Ophelia McClung                                                                             
Gordon and Sandy Merrick                   
Charles and Jeanette Miller                   
Stew Mones                                             
Brent and Glenda Moore                                                                                                                                                                
Joe and Glennah Moy                              
Orange Baptist Church                                 
Carl and Barbara Owens                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Peter and Deb Reinhart                                                                                                                                                                    
Jane and William Remington                
Robins and Morton                                    
Orange County Coffee Roasters                             
Joan L. Romett, Esq.                                  
Betty Ryalls                                                
Larry and Alyson Sappington               
Monk and Carolyn Sanford                     
Steve and Norma Sanford                         
Dr. and Mrs. Samuel Schustek                                
TC and Jerelene Scott                                
Steve and Janet Sedwick                         
Alyson Sparks                                            
Philip and Merrill Strange                         
Dr. and Mrs. Jack Thompson                                                                                          
Shirley Wood                                     
UVA Community Credit Union                                  

 
FRIENDS 
$1 to $99                                                            
 

Lynne Baines                                         

Marilyn (Molly) Barrow                                                                

Terrell and Elaine Baskerville 

Belmont Farms of Virgina 

Joella Bradshaw 

Elizabeth Brantley                                                                                                           

Christine Brooks                                           

Dorothy DeOliveira  

Otis Douglas and Susan Sowers                              

Emanuel Baptist Church   

Dale and Margaret Foreman 

Chris and Sally Honenburger 

Mildred Johnson 

Pete and Martha Joyner 

Patricia LaLand  

James and Carol Lee 

Candelaria Moreno 

Garnett and Lucille Morton 

Gilbert Queitzsch 

Olivia Rasmussen 

Betty Rayner 

Karen Read                                              

Herman and Elizabeth Richards   

Audrey Rucker                                 

S&I Dulin Builders  

Sedwick Building Supply                                   

David and Michelle Senft                                                

Ellen Wessel    

Serena Wiley 

Lisa Wilson   

Betty Wright       

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL 

YOUR SUPPORT! 

December 2016 -                  

December 2017                     

Financial Summary Available 

Spring 2018 



 

 
SAVE THE DATE!   

 
FRIDAY, JULY 21, 2017 

10-Year Anniversary 
Party! 

With live music from  
The Unsuitables 

 6 pm  - 10 pm @  
Madison at the Mill 

323 North Madison Rd. 
 

Tickets are $25/Person 
BBQ Dinner & Drinks 

 
For Tickets: 

Please mail checks to:  
OCFC 

P.O. Box 441 
Orange, VA 22960 

Or  
Pay at the Door 

 

 

 

Orange County Free Clinic 
101 C Woodmark Street 

P.O. Box 441 
Orange, VA 22960 

Phone:  (540) 672-3530 
Fax:  (540) 672-3531 

 
 


